
 

 

14th February 2025 

 

Dear Year 13 

 

We are delighted to announce that tickets for the year 13 Prom are now on sale. The event is to celebrate the 

end of their Post 16 journey and celebrate their achievements with their year group. The details for this year's 

Prom are: 

 

Venue: The Holiday Inn - St Nicholas Circle, Leicester 

Day and Time: Friday 20th June 2025 - 7pm welcome drinks 

Price: £35 (Arrival Drink, 3 Course Meal, Disco) 

 

We would really like you all to attend and celebrate together all of the amazing things and achievements that 

you experienced during your time with us at BGLC. 

 

To ensure that the evening runs smoothly and that we all have a fabulous evening and have fun there are 

some rules that will apply: 

1. Drinks  (Alcohol/non-Alcohol) can be purchased at the venue through card payments only with a valid 

form of ID - wristbands will be used to identify anyone over 18.  

2. It is prohibited to bring alcohol/illegal substances to the venue - should this happen it will be 

confiscated. 

3. Should any student become unwell during the evening we will follow our safeguarding procedures 

and parents will be called to collect their son/daughter. 

4. As mature, responsible, young adults representing your school you are expected to behave 

impeccably during the evening.  In the unlikely event this should not be the case you will be escorted 

away from the venue and parents will be called to collect you. 

5. Students who have been involved in serious breaches of our Behaviour Policy, such as 

exclusions, have a high probability of not being permitted to attend Prom. This will be 

decided on a case by case basis by SLT and those not permitted to attend will be informed in advance 

of the event. 

 

If you would like to attend please make payment via Arbor>Activities>Trips by Friday 11th April. After making 

your payment please fill in your food selection and any dietary needs using the Google Form here 

If you have any queries about the Prom, please email post16@brookvalegroby.com. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

    
 

Michelle Cheadle    Mrs Vicki Varney 

Head of Post 16    Assistant HeadTeacher/ Post 16 Lead 

https://forms.gle/wPcb3omBFCUs2pJ29

